5 virtual event to benefit Girls on the Run

ELIZABETH KUNZ

Liz spent the first decade of her professional life in
corporate America before transitioning to the nonprofit
sector in 1996. It was while working at the YMCA that
Liz first learned about Girls on the Run. Its mission
profoundly resonated with Liz's personal mission and
she started volunteering for the organization in 2002.
She joined the staff as Chief Operating Officer in 2006
and has served as CEO since 2008.

Liz has presided over an incredible time of
organizational growth and brings significant expertise to Register J
Girls on the Run in setting strategic direction and

creating an inclusive culture of empowerment, gratitude

and joyful purpose. ‘



https://support.girlsontherun.org/event/dream-it-do-it-be-it-a-virtual-event-to-benefit-girls-on-the-run/e379690

